
To learn more about the 
National Eucharistic Revival 

and the  
National Eucharistic Congress 

please visit our website   
or scan the QR code. 

www.stpaulviparish.org 

The National Eucharistic 
Congress is a gathering to 

encounter Jesus Christ, 
experience profound renewal, 

and be sent out on a  
mission for the life of the 

world. It will be from  
July 17-21, in Indianapolis. 

http://www.stpaulviparish.org
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/9e299ca4-d475-4b47-8d97-eeac650a0aee

